
Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: March 7, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:   Purchase of a Generator

I am requesting that the purchase of a generator from Michigan CAT, Novi, 
Michigan, in the amount of $100,201 and funded via the General Fund, be placed 
on the agenda for the March 11, 2024, Committee of the Whole meeting. This 
would be a trailer-mounted generator, which means the district can use it 
wherever it may be needed. If purchased, it will replace the current trailer-
mounted generator that is approximately 25 years old. Pricing is from Sourcewell 
Contract, which satisfies the Board’s requirement to bid. 

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you.

Attachments

PF

c: Board of Education


